
GREEN FUND
2025/2026

After the success and overwhelming response to last season’s launch of the company’s
eco-touring initiative, RUBBERBAND and Pentacle will  once again make the Green Fund
available for the 25/26 touring season. 

The Green Fund is an eco-touring initiative that provides a $2,000 fee subsidy to
U.S. presenters who support our efforts in environmentally responsible touring.

Presenters who book a performance within two designated windows in Fall  2025 and
Spring 2026 are eligible for Green Fund fee support. Our goal is to reduce our overall
carbon footprint by cutting down on transportation between engagements, while
bringing awareness to environmental sustainability and illustrating how working
together, we can make a difference.

The Green Fund is RUBBERBAND’s latest endeavor to be more environmentally
conscious while continuing to do what we love!

RUBBERBAND, in collaboration with Pentacle brings back the GREEN FUND for 25/26.

To find out more about our 25/26 Green Fund Touring Windows and Fee Support details contact: 

Sandy Garcia, Pentacle, Director of Booking 
212.278.8111 x 3425

sandyg@pentacle.org 
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